
Support the Award-Winning
Grace Christian School Choirs & Ensembles

Competing at the Heritage Festival April 2022

Just for You
Donor

$100-$499
Patron

$500-$999
Sponsor

$1,000-$1,499
Director’s Circle
$1,500 and up

Name Recognition in our Concert
Programs

⧫ ⧫ ⧫ ⧫

Name Recognition on our Group
Attire

⧫ ⧫ ⧫

Company Logo in our Concert
Programs

⧫ ⧫

Company Logo on our Group Attire ⧫ ⧫
Select Seating: acoustically and
visually prime locations for 2 people
at our concerts

⧫

Your support helps our choral program continue to grow gifted musicians.

Donate Securely Online
1. Visit https://payment.gracechristianalaska.org/give-to-grace
2. Click “Other”
3. Enter the desired amount in the donation box.
4. Define other as  “Choir: Student Name” in the “Define Other” box.

Donate By Check
1. Checks payable to Grace Christian School
2. Memo line- Choir Travel & name of student you are supporting
3. Mail or deliver to 12407 Pintail St.; Anchorage, AK; 99516

To learn more, contact our director, David Dunlap, at ddunlap@gracechristianalaska.org
+     +     +     +     +     +     +     +     +     +

Student should complete this portion (with donor’s help) and submit to choir director.

Sponsor Name: _______________________________________Contact Person: _________________________________

Address:_______________________________________________

City/State/Zip:_________________________________ Phone:____________________________

Donation Amount:  _________________________

Student Obtaining Donation: ______________________________

Donations made to Grace Christian School Choir are tax-deductible.  THANK YOU for your support!
GCS is a non-profit organization under 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.

https://payment.gracechristianalaska.org/give-to-grace


The musicians in the GCS choir and vocal ensembles are traveling to Orlando, March 30- April 5,
2022 to perform, compete and work with top musicians at a national festival. Each student is

asked to raise financial support to contribute to the expenses of the trip.

Patrons and up

Donate Online!
Follow this QR Code
Check “OTHER”
Specify “CHOIR”
List a student’s name, if you want to support a specific student.
Give $5 or $5,000.
Up to you!

How does it work?
Your tax-deductible donation goes to help lower the cost of preparing, traveling, and
competing at the Heritage Festival.
50% of your donation goes directly to the costs of the student you are supporting, and the
other 50% goes to lower the total cost for everyone.

Donations made to Grace Christian School Choir are tax-deductible.  THANK YOU for your support!
GCS is a non-profit organization under 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.


